let’s start a new
relationship

How do | update my e-newsletter preferences?

Subscribers can update their profiles when they click the Update Preferences link in any
Townsville City Council newsletter. The link will take you to a form where you can select which
newsletters you wish to subscribe to.

When a subscriber visits the signup form anywhere on the web, they'll be able to fill it out as
normal. If you try to sign up with an email address that's already subscribed, you will see an
error message.

There are errors below

Email Address

enquiries@townsville.qld.gov.au

enquiries@townsville.gld.gov.au is already subscribed to Townsville City Council enews.
Click here to update your profile.

The error message will appear on a form that is pre-populated with your newsletter profile. You
can update your preferences on this form and click the subscribe button at the bottom to save
and update your newsletter selection.




